
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Summer Term 2019: 

6th May- May Day- school 

closed 

14th May- Nursery Sports 

Day, 10.30am and 2.30pm 

22nd May- Reception and 

Infant School Disco 

23rd May- Reception and 

Infant Sports day 1.30pm 

23rd May – Break up for half 

term 

24th May-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

3rd June- School re-opens to 

all pupils 

5th June- Class photograpghs 

21st June- Nursery closed. 

11th July- Celebration Evening 

4-6pm 

18th July- Year 2 leaver’s 

party. 

19th July – Break up for 

summer holiday 

22nd July- PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

The competition was extremely 

fierce we had some amazing 

entries. The winners are as 

follows:   

RE – Thomas C and Habiba T 

RK – George J and Ayla M 

RM – George B and Hattie L 

Year 1 

1T- Ben P 

1H – April C 

Year 2  

2S – Lucas M 

2W –Katelyn C  

Well done to all those who took 

part and especially our winners. 

 

PTA News 

SAVE THE DATE - Infant 

School disco. Wednesday 22nd 

May 2019. Tickets will go on sale 

in the next couple of weeks… 

 

Holidays in Term-Time – Please 

Avoid 

Year One and Year Two in 

particular have statutory 

assessments during May and 

June and it is imperative that 

preparation for these is not 

interrupted. 

Welcome back to the summer 

term, we hope that you all had 

an enjoyable Easter break. 

 

Reception September 2019 

Places have now been offered 

and we are receiving acceptance 

slips in the office.  Please 

return them to us as soon as 

possible as we have a long 

waiting list with many anxious 

parents waiting to hear.  The 

final deadline for acceptances 

is today Tuesday 30th April 

2019. 

Year Two to Three 

Please return your acceptance 

slips to the Junior School as 

soon as possible, deadline is 

today, Tuesday 30th April. 

Nursery 2019 

Places have now been offered.  

Please return acceptance slips 

to us as soon as possible as we 

have a long waiting list.  The 

deadline for acceptances is 

Wednesday 1st May 2019. 

Parents/carers with children in 

Reception classes have 

received a letter today 

explaining the eye tests.  The 

letter has an opt-out form 

attached.  Please only complete 

and return this form if you do 

not wish your child to receive 

an eye test. Children whose 

forms have not been returned 

will have their eyes tested on 

Friday 10th May (parents are 

not required to attend). 

Reminder:  

School will be closed next 

Monday 6th May for bank holiday. 

Our school will not be taking part 

in the local elections that are 

being held on the 2nd May, school 

will be open. There are also no 

elections on the 9th May as 

previously stated school will be 

open as normal. 
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Congratulations Board 

Reception – Tilda, William B, 

Sam B, Emily B, Ella and Alex P. 

Year One – Khadija, Lauren and 

Alice. 

Year Two – Harrison, Jake E and 

Kelsie. 

Busy Bodies 

Welcome back after the Easter 

holiday, we hope everyone had a 

well-deserved break. 

May Booking form 

Forms are now available at the 

Busy Bodies desk and Junior 

School office area for 

collection. Please be aware that 

you can also download our 

booking form at the Federation 

of Boldmere schools website. 

Forms and fees are DUE IN 

BY FRIDAY 10th MAY, please 

ensure that your fees are paid 

on time.  

April payments  

Unfortunately we still have a 

few payments outstanding for 

the month of April, please can 

parents/ guardians check your 

ParentPay account to ensure 

that fees are paid up to date. 

Please remember that if fees 

are not paid we will not be able 

to collect your children at the 

end of the school day. Should 

you have any concerns/queries 

please speak with the Busy 

Bodies managers. 
 

Golden Table: 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

Sam, Hannah, Etta, Jack, Jamie, 

Ellie-May, Lucy and Ava. 

Thank you children, we look 

forward to seeing who is 

nominated next week. 

Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.u
k/parents/mat-information 

 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Penguin and 

Parrot class for achieving 

99.63% attendance last week. 

Well done Penguins!  
 

Lunchtime Clubs 

The following clubs are running 

this half term: 

Reception  

Street dance – Wednesdays 

Year One  

Athletics – Mondays 

Tennis – Tuesdays 

Year Two 

Athletics – Fridays 

Tennis – Tuesdays-there are still 

some places available.  

We still have a lot of cake 

boxes unclaimed from our cake 

sale last term. If these belong 

to you please call into the school 

office. 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of 

School 

30/04/2019 

Possible School Closure-

Thursday 23rd May for EU 

Elections 

Following on from our recent 

letter about the possible closure 

of the school for the EU 

Elections we are still awaiting 

confirmation from Birmingham 

City Council if the Election will go 

ahead and will let you know in due 

course. 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information

